
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  April 29, 2019 

  
To:  Eucharistic Congress Coordinators 

  
From:  Pastors, Deacons, Principals, and Parish/Mission/School 

Secretaries  
  
Re:  Eucharistic Congress Coordinators Update #4 

           
 
This update is to provide resources and materials to our coordinators to help 
you prepare your location for this year’s Eucharistic Congress.  
 
See below for our latest information.  
 
Promotional Materials  
Delivery of Eucharistic Congress posters started last week. Each location 
should be receiving a minimum of four posters sizes 24x36 and 11x17. If you 
haven’t received yours by the beginning of May, please contact Joanie 
Santander at jsantander@archatl.com.  
 
These are our most recent promotional materials:  

• Slides for in-house TV systems (English and Spanish).  
• Main social media graphics (English and Spanish).  
• Video inviting active and veteran members of all military branches to join 

us for STARVE WARS! Session I.  
 
Previous updates  
Update # 1  
Update # 2  
Update # 3 
  
Thank you for your continued support of this year’s Eucharistic Congress! If 
you have any questions, please email tvilla@archatl.com or call 404-920-7349. 
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https://vimeo.com/332511936
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